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8 December 2023 

 

  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are rapidly heading towards Christmas and with this, comes all of our wonderful 

Christmas performances next week.  If you have not already, please email in for your ticket. 

 

If you have emailed in, your child’s ticket will be sent to you via your child’s book bag this 

evening, so please check their bags tonight.   

 

Please see below for the events and times for next week.  

 

Tuesday 12 December 9.30am Year 2 Christmas Play 

Tuesday 12 December 2.00pm Year 5 & 6 Carol Service at St Giles 

Wednesday 13 December  9.30am Reception Christmas Nativity 

Thursday 14 December 9.30am Year 1 Christmas Play 

Thursday 14 December 2.15pm Year 3 & 4 Christmas Songs and Mince Pies 

Friday 15 December   Whole School Christmas Lunch & Jumper day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  Farnborough Primary School is a member of Nexus Education Schools Trust and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the  

 welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 Nexus Education Schools Trust (NEST) is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales 
 Company Number 08753719.  The registered office is at Brackley Road, Beckenham BR3 1RF Website: www.nestschools.org 

 

Farnborough Primary School 
Farnborough Hill 

Farnborough, Orpington BR6 7EQ 

t 01689 853295   e admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 

www.farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 

Executive Head: Miss A James BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

 

Upcoming Charity Events -next week 

 

As ever, our children are always looking to support and care for people less fortunate than 

us, especially at this time of the year.  Some of our pupils have come up with fabulous ideas 

to raise money for charity.   

 

Please see below events that will take place over the remaining two weeks at school: 

 

Year 6 (Daisy T, Emmy & Jessie)- Bracelet sale- This will take place throughout next week 

and they will visit each class to sell bracelets they have made.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 (Amelia-Lily, Imy and Hanna)- Charity Cake Sale- This will take place after school 

on Wednesday 13 December at 3pm onwards.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wren in Year 2 of the School Council had the amazing idea of a ‘Rock, Paper, Scissors 

Tournament’- This event will take place during school on Monday 18 December to 

Wednesday 20 December.  We will be asking for a donation of 50p per child to enter.  The 

school council would like all monies raised to go towards the school and a charity of their 

choice.   
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

  Farnborough Primary School is a member of Nexus Education Schools Trust and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the  

 welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 Nexus Education Schools Trust (NEST) is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales 
 Company Number 08753719.  The registered office is at Brackley Road, Beckenham BR3 1RF Website: www.nestschools.org 

 

Farnborough Primary School 
Farnborough Hill 

Farnborough, Orpington BR6 7EQ 

t 01689 853295   e admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 

www.farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 

Executive Head: Miss A James BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

 

 

Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend, kickstarted with a fabulous time at our 

Christmas Market organised by our amazing PTA. 

Best Wishes, 

Miss James 
 


